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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — November 26, 2014

Recycle Holiday Lights for a Great Cause Now through February 1, 2015

Lisle, IL — The Lisle Partners for Parks Foundation has started their holiday light recycling drive at the
Lisle Park District Recreation Center, Community Center, and Wheatstack — A Midwestern Eatery & Tap/River
Bend Golf Club through February 1, 2015.

The donated holiday lights may be in any non-working condition, as the valuable wiring inside will be
processed for scrap materials. The entire proceeds from recycling the materials will be donated to the Lisle
Partners for Parks Foundation. Since the program began during the 2011-2012 holiday season, over 3,461
pounds of processed materials have been recycled and $477.49 has been donated to the Lisle Partners for Parks
Foundation. The foundation uses donated funds to enrich the quality of lives in the greater Lisle community by
providing scholarship funding for recreation programs and helping to advance the mission of the Lisle Park
District. To learn more about the Lisle Partners for Parks Foundation, visit lislepartnersforparks.org.

In addition to helping Lisle Park District residents, all donations support the Lisle Park District’s “Go
Green” and “Earth Flag” initiatives, which strive to create environmental protection awareness and advocacy
within the greater Lisle Community. The Lisle Park District “Go Green” initiative also collects used athletic shoes,
old crayons and textiles for recycling. For more information about the Holiday Lights Recycling Program or the
“Go Green” initiative, please visit lisleparkdistrict.org/gogreen.

Help the Lisle Partners for Parks Foundation again this year by dropping off holiday lights to be recycled free of
charge at the following locations.

Recreation Center (west entrance), 1925 Ohio Street, Lisle
Monday-Friday, 8:30am-9pm
Saturday, 9am-1pm

Community Center, 1825 Short Street, Lisle
Monday-Thursday, 5am-9pm

Friday, 5am-8pm

Saturday-Sunday, 8am-8pm

Wheatstack — A Midwestern Eatery & Tap/River Bend Golf Club, 5900 S. Route 53, Lisle
Monday-Thursday, 11am-9pm



Friday-Saturday, 11am-10pm
Sunday, 11am-8pm

Please direct any questions to Lisa Leone, Lisle Partners for Parks Foundation, at 630-353-4304 or

lleone@lisleparkdistrict.org.

The mission of the Lisle Partners for Parks Foundation is to secure corporate and private financial
contributions and in-kind donations to foster the enhancement, participation and promotion of parks and
recreation within the greater Lisle community. The visions of the Lisle Partners for Parks Foundation are to
advance the mission of the Lisle Park District, enrich the quality of life in the greater Lisle community and
encourage and build relationships between private and public organizations. For more information about the
Lisle Partners for Parks Foundation, please call 630-964-3410 or visit lislepartnersforparks.org.
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